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Dear Parents, 
 This month we will celebrate our children! We are celebrating the 
Week of the Young Child from April 15th to the 19th.  We will celebrate 
the week of the young child with different activities including music and 
crafts. 
 We are continuing to have fun as a class. We have been enjoying 
our themed days and our daily projects. Below you will find our themes 
and dates to remember. We are ready to enjoy some outdoor time, as 
well! 
   
Ms. Iliana 
Ms. Alexis 
 

Themes of Exploration 
The Week of the Young Child 
Spring Fun 

Special Dates: 
April 15th-19th: The Week of the Young Child 
April 14th - Pajama Day 
 
  
  


